
The Race Director of the Caribbean Multihull Challenge wishes to apologize to the crew of Spellbound 
for incorrectly announcing the boat as coming second in the day prize for Friday 14th February, this 
having been announced at the awards presented at Port de Plaisance. 
The announcement should have put Spellbound in first place given that there was a tie in points and 
Spellbound won the second race. The correct result will be announced in a following awards ceremony. 
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